
TERM 1 : TUESDAY 26
FEBRUARY 2019

CIS PRIMARY TENNIS TRIALS
Brodie plays at CIS Tennis trials

On Monday 25 February, Brodie S in Year 6 competed at the NSW CIS Primary Tennis Trials.

All the boys and girls were divided into groups and the top of each group progressed through to
the playoffs.
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Brodie played well throughout the morning, but did not make it through to the finals.

Congratulations Brodie on a fantastic performance.

 

Mrs Sharon Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator
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